
January 14, 2021

Township To Remember Residents Who Lost Their Lives To 
COVID-19

The Board of Supervisors will place 37 candles at the Township Building on January 19 
as part of a nationwide ceremony to remember and honor those who lost their lives to 
COVID-19. 

The tribute will begin at 5:30 p.m. It is being organized by the Presidential Inaugural 
Committee. Cities across the country are being encouraged to illuminate buildings and 
ring church bells at 5:30 p.m. as part of the tribute. The Township encourages the 
community to join in the tribute. 

The 37 candles at the Township Building will be in memory of 37 Township residents 
who died from COVID-19. 

Montgomery County Open COVID-19 Vaccine Pre-Registration 

The Montgomery County Office of Public Health has started COVID-19 vaccine pre-
registration for individuals 65 years of age or older. The County has also started pre-
registration for individuals who have health conditions that would qualify under Phase 
1B or 1C.  

The Office of Public Health is working closely with the Pennsylvania Department of 
Health in supplying COVID-19 vaccine. The goal is for everyone to be able to easily get 
a COVID-19 vaccine as soon as large quantities are available. 

Click here for more information and the pre-registration site
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Curbside Tree Collection On Saturday 

Republic Services will collect Christmas trees this Saturday, January 16. Please remove 
all decorations from trees and place them curbside by 6 a.m. on the collection days. 

Trees may also be dropped off at Ingersoll Park for the remainder of this month. The park 
is at 905 Wister Avenue in Penllyn.  

Applications Accepted for Parks and Recreation Board Vacancy Until 
January 21

The Township will accept applications for a vacancy on the Parks & Recreation Board 
until Thursday, January 21. Please complete the application linked below and submit it to 
the Township. You will be contacted directly should the Board of Supervisors wish to 
interview you for the position. 

Click here for a volunteer application

Township Observes Martin Luther King Jr. Day 

The Township Building will be closed Monday in observance of Martin Luther King Jr. 
Day. 

Coronavirus Resources
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Lower Gwynedd Township coronavirus page

Montgomery County coronavirus hub

Pennsylvania Department of Health

CDC
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